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Your Ref 
Our ref: DOC22/423836-2 

 
 
Ms Nicole Brewer 
Director Energy Resource Assessment  
Planning and Assessment Group 

 

By e-mail: nicole.brewer@environment.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

Dear Nicole 

Bango Wind Farm Pty Ltd request for extension of time to fulfill condition of approval 3.19 

 

I refer to the request by Ms Leanne Cross on behalf of Bango Wind Farm Pty Ltd to obtain a further 

extension to 4 November 2022 of the deadline for the retirement of the required credits.  

I note the significant progress made by the company to finalise the transactions and retire the 

credits. We therefore have no objection to the granting of the extension.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

MICHAEL SAXON 

Director, South East Branch 

Biodiversity and Conservation Division 

1/06/2022
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